
Mizpah Shrine                             
Fort Wayne, Indiana

May 2016
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Cocktail Hour – 5:30 pm

Introductions – 6:30 pm

Dinner – 7:00 pm

Dancing  7:30 pm – 11:30 pm

To the music of 

“Sierra Shame”

Potentate’s Ball                                    
Saturday, 

May 14, 2016                                    
Mizpah Shrine Center

Hats Off ForThe Kids
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Notice of Meeting to the Nobility                                                                                                          
You are hereby notified of the following meeting at

Mizpah Shrine                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             to be held at                                                                                                                                               
1015 Memorial Way., Fort Wayne, Indiana    

BUSINESS OFFICE HOURS:  9:00 am - 4:00 pm    

Fraternally: Jerry W. Freewalt, Potentate Attest: Paul L.Barker Jr, Recorder
The purpose of these meetings is to act on any business as may come before it.                                  

Your presence is requested

REPRESENTATIVE TO THE                               
IMPERIAL COUNCIL:
Jerry Freewalt, Potentate

Hal Harting, Chief Rabban
Dennis DeWitt, Assistant Rabban                                         

William Leedy, High Priest & Prophet

FINANCE COMMITTEE:
 Robert Boylan (16)                                      

Duane Targgart, PP (17)                                                                 
Owen Wade (18)                                                    

Kenneth Lundquist (19)
Rick Stirratt (20)

     TRUSTEES:
William Auer (16)                                                                                                                                          
Carl Brown (17)                                                  
Ed Leamon (18)                                                                  

MIZPAH SHRINE DIVAN:
Jerry Freewalt, Potentate                                         

Hal Harting, Chief Rabban
Dennis DeWitt, Assistant Rabban                                          

William Leedy, High Priest & Prophet                          
Rudolph Mahara, 33º, Oriental Guide

Christopher Sanders, Treasurer
Paul L Barker, Jr, Recorder

LEGAL COUNSEL:
Philip H. Larmore

Admission to a Shriners Burn Hospital 
is essentially the same as to a Shriners 
Hospital for Children. Here, however, 
it must be stressed that timing may be 
of utmost importance. The final out-
come of a burn case may be greatly 
dependent upon the type of treatment                                                                                     
and the speed with which it can be started.  
Therefore in emergency, the Chief Surgeon                                                                    
has the authority to admit the patient, 
having the application completed at 
a later date.  If  then you know of an                                                                        
emergency burn case, immediately call                                                                         
the Shine Ambassador in the area.  Let’s                                                                           
not miss a chance to put out a helping 
hand. Be a true Shriner!

PROCEDURE FOR ADMISSION                           
TO A SHRINERS BURN HOSPITAL

Chief of Staff: Jeffrey Ackman, MD             
Hospital Administrator: Mark Niederpruem

2211 North Oak Park Ave., Chicago, IL 
60635 Phone: 773-622-5400

SHRINERS HOSPITALS FOR CHILDREN:                                                                   
ORTHOPAEDIC - CHICAGO

BURN HOSPITAL  - CINCINNATI
3229 Burnet Ave., Cincinnati, OH 45229  

Phone:513-872-6000
Mark Shugarman, Administrator                

        Dr. Petra Warner Chief of Staff

Wednesday, May 4, 2016                                                    
Dinner 6:15pm                Meeting 7:00pm                                                                               
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The Allah Bi
Vol 16, Issue 5                                                

Published Monthly w/ seasonal exceptions                                                                                                         
Publication of Mizpah Shrine                                                      

1015 Memorial Way                                                           
Fort Wayne, IN 46805                                                              
Phone: 260-426-4543

Fax: 260-426-4544                                                                                 
www.mizpahshrine.com

allah-bi@mizpahshrine.com                                                                                                                                              

May Calendar on page 13

June 2016
Jun 1  Shrine Stated Meeting  7pm                             
Jun 4 Kids Fishing Derby                                                                  
Jun 4 Class Directors Golf Outing                                                                
Jun 11 Marion Screening Clinic 1-3pm                       
Jun 15 - 19 Nile Supreme Session                              
Jun 15 Etna Acres Golf Outing                
Jun 16 Mizpah Shrine Golf Outing                             
Jun  18 - 19 Horse Show                                         
Jun 19 Father’s Day                                                    
Jun 25 Columbia City Parade

Aug 1   Divan Mtg / Ladies Mtg  6pm                                             
Aug 3   Shrine Stated Meeting 7pm                                                       
Aug 5   Transportation Fundraiser                                                                                                                                       
            / Screening Clinic, Monroe, IN                                            
Aug 6    Nile Fashion Show                                         
Aug 11  PP  Ladies Dinner                                                                                                   
Aug 13  APC Tractor Drive                                                                 
Aug 20  Fly In Breakfast Set Up                                 
Aug 20 Wabash Parade 5pm                                  
Aug 21 Fly In Breakfast                                                       
Aug 25  Shrine Stag                                        
Aug 26  Fish Fry 5 - 8pm                       

August 2016

July 2016
Jul 3-8  Imperial Session                             
Jul 9 Angola Parade                                                                  
Jul 10 Nile Supreme Queen Visit                                                                
Jul 11 Trustee/Finance Mtg                       
Jul 14 Ladies Golf Outing                                                           
Jul 16 Screening Clinic - Columbia City                                  
Jul 18 Van Scheduler Mtg                                                             
Jul 21 Nile Party                                     
Jul 21  Pokagon SC Golf Outing

Kid’s Fishing Derby            
Saturday June 4th   

10:00 am
Joe Simon’s Pond,                      
2050 S Wolf Rd 

Columbia City               

DNR will be putting   
on  presentation

Lunch will                              
be served
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Potentate’s Message

Nobles,
March was busy for the Mizpah.  The following 
events were very well attended: Yoshi Chips and Beer,                              
Director’s Staff Beer Tasting, Easter Bunny Party, and 
our Stated Meetings…WOW!  I think the attendance 
has increased because the Divan has shown that we 
need you and want you to enjoy your Temple.
                                                                                                            
We hope you enjoyed the Fish Fry at the last Stated 
Meeting.  We heard nothing but good comments and 
very few negatives.  We’ll improve and change the 
negative comments.  When you see the Co-Chairman 
(Randy Krider and Ellis Ryan, PP) be sure to thank 
them.
                                                                                                        
April was also busy with a Screening Clinic at Cameron 
Hospital, which we now have four children referred to 
the Houston Hospital.  We held the Spring Ceremonial 
with ten new members.  Ben Kapp did an excellent job 
with the Second part of the Ceremonial.  Introducing 
our new members individually and also informing them 
about our Units and Clubs.  Each Unit and Club were 
given a chance to speak.  Thanks to the Divan Ladies 
for the contribution of cookies, enjoyed by all.
The next big event at the end on April is our Fish Fry, 
which has been chosen to be a Temple Fund Raiser.  
This was open to Nobles, Family and Friends of Nobles.                                                                                              
We feel these Fish Fries are a new way for you to enjoy 
your Temple and to meet and greet new and old friends.  
This will another great way to show off your Temple.

IMPORTANT MATTER:  Have you paid your 
dues?  Our Recorder is concerned as to why we have 
so many that have not paid.  If you have special                     
circumstances, please call the Recorder and let us 
help.  Bottom line is that we need you, please pay 
your dues.  We want you to stay a part of the Family 
of Mizpah and HATS OFF TO THE KIDS!!
                                                                                                                
UPCOMING EVENTS:
•	 ONIONS – ONIONS – ONIONS	 First 		
	 week of May, Ron Harruff,PP, Chairman
•	 Potentate’s Ball  May 	14TH have your sent 		
	 in your reservation?
•	 CoHo Salmon Derby	 May 19-21st come and 	
	 enjoy
•	 Mizpah Ladies Party	 May 26th at 5 pm call 	
	 260-426-4543 for a reservation
•	 Chairman Steve Cowan PP MSA has                	
	 Sportsman Raffle tickets, have you got yours?  	
	 Call him or the Temple office for tickets.
•	 PARADES:	
	 Columbia City	     Saturday, June 25, 2016
	 Angola		      Saturday, July 09, 2016
	 Berne		       Saturday, July 30, 2016
	 Wabash	      Saturday, August 20, 2016
	 Indpls GLSA	      Saturday, Sept 10, 2016
	                                                                                               
When was the last time you and your Noble friends 
went to a Stated Meeting and enjoyed some Camels 
milk?
                                                                                               
There are two deliberate mistakes in the Allah-
Bi.  Be the first to find them and call the Potentate                   
(260-609-7846).
                                                                                                      
Jerry W Freewalt, Potentate
 

Congratulations to our Shriner of the Month!

March 2016

N. Richard Munk, MSA
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Welcome New Nobles

2016 Spring Ceremonial Class
Noble				   Top Line Signer	 Second Line Signer	 Lodge No.
Kevin V Keister		       Ray Giant		         Jeff Wooley		  Due Guard #278
Kiel K Klopfenstein		       Kary Klopfenstein        Randy Krider		  Columbia City	#189
Dale A  Leedy			       Doug Western	        Larry Freeman		  Columbia City	#189
Richard L Lentz		       James F Diehl	        Todd Hart			  Concord #556
Stephan M Poiry		       Doug Brouwer	        Steve Haxby		  New Haven #740
Zachary E Richards	                  Barry Richards	        Tom Wyrick		  Leo #224
Daryl A Roop		                   Roger Blackburn	        Randy Clements		  Decatur #571
Eric A Tracey			        Fred Diehl	                    Todd Hart			  Forest Lodge #239
Robert E Turner		       Anthony Ciriello	         John Sadler		  Warsaw #73
Jacob D VanVoorst		       John VanVoorst	         Doug Western		  Columbia City	#189

Thank you to all the Nobles, Clubs, Units, and                   
Cermonial Cast who participated to make this a 
memorable day for all involved!  Remember to reach 
out to these new Nobles to make them feel welcome 
and invite them to a meeting!  

Every Noble owes it to his Temple during his                        
lifetime to bring in at least (2) two new members -                        

one to replace himself when he passes on and                                                                                       
one for the growth of his Temple
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Shrine Units
By the time you read this, the onions will be about here.  The 
expected arrival is the first week in May.  The Class Directors                                                                                                     
have committed to sell a lot of onions.  We will need every-
one to step up to make it happen.
                                                                                                              
We need Golfers and Hole Sponsors for our 49th ANNUAL 
GOLF OUTING – Saturday – June 4th 2016.  GARRETT 
COUNTRY CLUB – Registration 7:30 am, Scramble 8:30 
am -- Lunch 1:00 pm.  Cost $65.00 Per Golfer.  (Need not  
be a Shriner and Ladies are welcome.)
                                                                                                                    
4th ANNUAL SPORTSMAN RAFFLE tickets are available 
now.  We all need to support this Major Fund Raiser.
Thank You for Your support on these projects.
                                                                                                                 
Fred Diehl, President

Class Directors
Nobles and their families accepted the Directors Staff’s 
invitation to the annual craft beer tasting March 18.
                                                                                                              
Marcus Hardiek again arranged the band and the beer, 
and got a little assistance with the food. The chicken 
wings and the beer were good, and in good supply.  Noble           
Marcus was on hand from noon to after 10, buying,            
organizing, directing and dismantling.
                                                                                                             
Nobles in Directors Staff shirts finished setting up for 
the guests. Nobles and visitors sampled eight brews, 
shared conversation and enjoyed the music. Even as the 
band played its final number, the nobles of the Directors 
Staff began taking down tables, cleaning, and leaving the 
temple in good shape for the next occasion.
                                                                                                             
Shrine nobles welcomed the guests, and accepted Shrine 
applications from three guests.
                                                                                                                
It takes a lot of work to make something that big look 
so easy. Noble Marcus has been arranging details of this 
beer tasting for months, if not for the entire year since 
the previous tasting. Repetition also contributes to suc-
cess. Directors Staff nobles knew when to bring in extra              
coolers for the occasion. Members remembered to keep 
their  beer-serving licenses up to date.
As some nobles took tickets, others poured craft beer. As 
some nobles checked the food, others poured fresh ice 
into the coolers.
                                                                                                     
Guests from the community bought tickets or accepted 
tickets bought by nobles. Perhaps a dozen people got their 
first look at the temple. They also got a look at Shriners, 
recognizing them as members of their community, or 
even of their church. Shriners struck up conversations 
about mutual hobbies, and suggested that visitors not be                     
strangers. One visitor, from a local media outlet, posed for 
a photo with the fez wearing, stuffed bear in the temple 
lobby. She posted the photo on Facebook. “Shriners are 
fun,” she said.
                                                                                                                
Did the beer tasting fund-raiser turn a profit? We will look 
at the numbers. 
                                                                                                            
Was the beer tasting a success as a social occasion? That’s 
a separate question, with its own rather obvious answer.
                                                                                                               
The Directors Staff will make time for a little fun on 
Thursday, June 16. Members and family will watch the 
Fort Wayne TinCaps host the Bowling Green Hot Rods 
at Parkview Field. We’re looking at the $8 seats. It’s a 
Thirsty Thursday, with post-game fireworks. Reserve seats 
with Jan VanZant or Garth Snow. Please do so by June 1.

Director Staff

24 HOUR EMERGENCY SERVICE

9410 Airport Dr, Fort 
Wayne, IN 46809                                                     

Phone:   260-744-4345

Ed Neufer REALTOR®

Specializing in
Villas and Condos

Downsizing?
260-740-1248

Krider’s Meat Processing

Slaughtering   
Processing

Smoking        
Retail

Bob Randy

735 W. Market Street            
Columbia City, IN 46725    

(260) 248-8315
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Springs here, but Old Man Winter just doesn't want to give 
up as I write this. Lets hope May treats us to some nice 
weather we are anxiously waiting for with pretty flowers  all 
blooming and lots of mushrooms. Nice weather also brings 
that green stuff that requires our mowing detail "The Three 
Johns" VanVoorst, Brandon and Coleman to keep the  grass 
trimmed nice. Ed Howard has the Sickafoose scars from the 
adding of drain tiles to the arena all smooth out and it looks 
like its helping with the water problem to let us have the 
Charity Horse Show June 18 and 19. We are busy asking 
for adds and sponsors for the Program Book to help make a 
good check to the hospital from the show. If you got missed 
and want to help call Chairman John VanVoorst 260-413-
7861 to get included by the deadline of May 10.
       
April meeting Pres. Bill filled us up with good T-Bones 
before the meeting, then in the meeting we voted to order 
the new ceiling tiles and have the grid painted, and to install 
new panel lights as time allows to get some of our up-dates 
started. The Spring Fling was the next night and we had a 
very good full house, even with the road work making it 
hard to enter the drive, but a very good time was had by all. 

Shrine UnitsHorse Patrol
Sure was good to see Bob Coe back on the mend, he made 
it with help to both the Fling and Thursday meeting thanks 
to chauffeur Ed Howard and son Scott on Friday, as he is 
still depending on his wheel chair. 
                                                                                                             
April LNO was at Sleepy Owl host by Bob and Sue Dum-
ford and Pres. Bill will host May LNO back to Brevins in 
Busco on May 28, 6:00 PM. The Good Friday Trail Ride 
was very cool 28 degrees when we started, but warmed up a 
little as we emptied our saddle bags. We rode the three hun-
dred  plus acres trails of The Bluffs near Canden, Michigan 
just north of Freemont, mostly all nice forest with lots of 
hills, a few small lakes with nice streams. But the weather 
was cool it didn't bother the frisky horses at all and they 
seemed to love just getting loosen up.  The Bluffs is set up 
mostly just for Horse riding and camping and enjoying the 
OUT-DOORS.
     
I wasn't able to get much on "where are they now" report 
but hope to have some news next letter, so see you then.
                                                                
Happy Trails
~~     Ray Giant ~~

62nd Annual Shrine Charity Horse Show
Five GREAT Horse Shows                                                                                                                                            

One Special Weekend                                                                                                                                          
June 18 - 19, 2016

Mizpah Shrine Horse Grounds                              
965 N SR 9                                                          

Columbia City, IN

www.shrinehorseshow.org
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Service Units
Nobles all:
                                                                                                                 
By the time this comes out it should be warm (?) and                         
approaching summer so get ready boys!
                                                                                                               
There have been some changes so here goes with the 2016 
Schedule. John B has been working hard to get these set up. 
Thanks John!
                                                                                                            
June 18th – Heritage Days Huntington Parade
June 25th – Old Settlers Columbia City (Temple Parade)
July 7th – 9th- Arcola Tractor Pull & Parade
July 9th – Angola (Temple Parade)
July 30th Berne IN
August 1st Pierceton
August 6th North Manchester
August 20th Wabash (Temple Parade)
August 13th Tractor Drive Details to follow
August - APC Picnic (firming up the date and location)
September 17th Sportsman Raffle
September 8, 9 10th GLSA
September 22th Bluffton
October 24th Decatur
                                                                                                                
APC voted to purchase a 1953 Super M for a future fund 
raiser. Photo is included if Karen had room for it. Also, 
we are starting the Tractor Drive at Gobbler’s Retreat and                    
ending at Steve S., with a stop at Rupley Farm Equipment 
along the way.
                                                                                                         
There sure is a lot going on at APC. You all need to attend 
the Stated Meetings to get the full skinny. Next meeting will 
be at Crossroads Restaurant, SR5 and SR14, at the regular 
time.
                                                                                                             
Greg Bateman, Secretary

Antique Power Club Dear Bagpipe Fans,

St Patrick’s Day was GREAT!  We were even on the front 
page of the Metro section of the Journal Gazette.  It showed 
us leading the “Worlds Shortest Parade” at Dear Park.

Well, I’m so excited, I better back up and tell you the whole 
story.  

We started out at the Venice Restaurant.  It was crowded, 
but they loved us.  We even had one of the customers                 
follow us out so he could ask us to play at this daughter’s         
college graduation party.

We next split into two groups, one group played at the 
Green Frog and the other group played at Hall’s Gas House, 
downtown.  Goose, Brad and I had a good time at the Green 
Frog and were happy to show off our skills as pipers and 
drummer.  Dick, Greg, Bobby and Mark performed at the 
Gas House.  It is nice to have the Gas House as an annual 
customer I guess they must like us….).

The band got back together to play at Club Soda.  Greg ran 
us through our paces playing a whole bunch of tunes.  Dick 
let us know how we performed.  

Next, we played at Rudy’s over by the baseball park.  
He has a nice set up and Denny and Lori (our faithful                                
followers) were able to warm up by the fire pits. Ruddy had 
TVs set up and we had to drag Brad and Greg away from 
the last overtime in the Purdue game so that we could make 
it to our last gig.

After traveling across town to Wrigley Field Bar and Grill, 
we had to wait until half-time of the IU game so that we 
could play.  They let us have center stage and we wowed 
them.  The place was so packed that when we went to the 
other side of the bar to get refreshments, folks asked us to 
play for them there.  It’s great to be popular.

I would like to thank Mark for stepping forward to man the 
bass drum.  

Well, enough for now.  Remember, if you want to join us 
and share in the camaraderie, we give lessons on the pipes 
and we are always looking for drummers.  Just talk to any 
of the members or show up on Wednesday night around 
7:00 pm.

Joe Jenckes 
Bard

Bagpipers
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Service UnitsClowns
Dear Smile Buddies,

Spring is here and the clowns are rarin’ and ready for another 
season!  

Gus reported that the Easter with the Bunny was a success.  
He said that he and Smiley had a good time and the kids 
were excited.  It was great that they were able to have the 
event at the Shrine Center.

We got a lot done at the scheduled March unit meeting.  With 
the successful sale of the bus, we were able to give money 
to both the Transportation Unit and the Million Dollar club.  
We will miss the bus, but the cost of operations and the 
insurance was just more than we could handle.    

As of this writing, we have not yet had a chance to                                         
participate in the Angola mini-clinic.  I am sorry for my 
tirade about mini-clinics in the last article, but this is a                                                                                  
subject that is near and dear to many of us clowns.                                      
Entertaining these kids and their families while they wait 
to see the doctor is an experience to be remembered.  The 
kids and their families are anxious to be accepted into the 
Shrine Hospital program so that they can get the outstanding                                                                                                   
treatment that the Shriners make available to them at little 
or no cost.  It is rewarding to us as well.  These kids have 
taught me a lesson about overcoming pain and getting 
on with your life.  The way they endure and carry on is                      
commendable.

We are looking forward to parade season and hope to see you 
all there.  Remember, this is the one time that many other 
people will see us in public.
	
Joe “Lucky Lewey” Jenckes

True Airspeed:Are You a Pilot??  Are You A Mizpah                                                                                           
Shriner?? -“BOTH” - Then YOU are NEEDED in 
the Flying Shriners  -Mizpah Wing!!  Yes!!  We are 
Active. Please contact us.
                                                                                               
We Meet at The Shrine Center of Mizpah  for 
Lunch at 12:00 Noon on the 2nd Wednesday of the 
month.  Then retire to a private room for a short 
meeting, Hanger Flying and playing cards.
Euchre Tournament to Support Mizpah Shrine 
Transportation –The Butler Fraternal Order of 
Eagles #2733Hosted a Euchre Tournament April 30 
with Dinner Starting at 12:30 pm. The Tournament 
started at 1:30 pm – Play Individual Round Robin.   
Donated Prizes were given to the winners. Thanks 
to Shriners that Played and helped. The Ten Dollar                                                                     
per Person entry fee plus all donations will be                                    
benefit the transportation fund.  While Shriners 
were Playing Euchre, Shriners were also selling 
“4th ANNUAL SPORTSMAN’S RAFFLE” Tickets
                                                                                                               
Onions – Onions – Sweet Vidalia Onions – Let’s 
Help Mr. Onion sell onions!! Onions should arrive 
the 1st week of May.
                                                                                                             
BOB COE has been playing cards !!    He is still 
giving EUCHRE LESSONS upon request!!  Also if 
You don’t request the lesson.
                                                                                                       
Summer Parades -Will You Parade with us?                      
PARADE BANNERS ARE HERE Can You Help??  
Please attend the meetings and help with the                    
projects.  
                                                                                                   
Missing Members   We have a few missing                  
members and we need your contact information. 
Please contact us at lanerealty@hughes.net  and/or 
(260) 908-4899   --  P.O. Box 367, Butler, IN 46721
                                                                                                               
David L. Lane, President

Flying Shriners

EARTH MOVING - EXCAVATING - ENVIRONMENTAL                                                                        
QUALIFIED M B E                                                                                                                

COMPLETE SITE DEVELOPMENT

Fox Contractors Corp                          
5430 W. Ferguson Road                                                                  

Fort Wayne, Indiana  46809-9612

Dallas D. Day                                                                               
dday@foxcontractors.com

Fort Wayne  (260) 747-7461                                     	
              Cell  (260) 410-7560                                                                                                                                         
               Fax  (260) 747-7717                                                                                                                                         
             Indy  (317) 769-6291
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Service Units
Howdy ya’all.   –
We had us a great meetin’at the Shine Horse Patrol 
grounds, celebratin St. Patricks Day just ‘a wee tad 
early’.  Some of the cuzzins even did a little ‘wearin of 
the green’.  Just goes to show there’s a bit Irish in every-
one, every now and then.  Jim and Irene Elrod cooked 
up some right tasty main vittles and plenty of cuzzins 
helped load up the tables with more fine fixins.  Umm 
Umm Good eatin!
                                                                                                             
We decided we will be rafflin’ off a campsite package, 
complete with tent, sleeping bags, camp stove, and 
more at the Sportsman’s Raffle.  
                                                                                                                      
We initiated some new cuzzins into the clan too.  We 
are glad to have Arlie and Lynda Elam join us.  Greg 
and Julie Pelosi started out being hillbillies on the right 
foot.  They won the 50/50 raffle that night.
                                                                                                           
Our next meetin is Saturday April 9 thats 6:00 pm at 
the Shrine Horse patrol grounds.  Ma and Pa Smith are 
hostin’.  We will not be havin a meetin’ in May since 
the potentate’s ball is the same night.  Some of us will 
be busy dressin’ up REAL fancy to go to the nicest 
shindig of the year.  Whoa Doggies!
                                                                                                         
Keep smilin’ya all.   Spring has sprung!.
Pa and Ma Smith.

Hillbilly Clan #95 President Tom Culler has many new ideas for the Hospital 
Unit this year.  As we continue to discuss them, please join 
us at our next meeting, Wednesday, May 18, 6:30 at the 
Mizpah Shrine Center.

Hospital Screening Clinics Schedule:  
Sat., May 7 – Harlan, 1- 3 pm, at the Amish School, Notes-
tine& Ricker Roads
Sat., June 11 – Marion, 1- 3 pm
Sat., July 16 – Columbia City, 1- 3pm, Whitley County 
Parkview Hospital
Sat., Oct. 1 – Fort Wayne, 1 – 3pm, Parkview Hospital, 
North Campus

At the clinic, a doctor or nurse sees prospective patients and 
evaluates whether they qualify for treatment by Shriners 
Hospitals.  They find out immediately if they qualify.There 
is no charge for this service.  

Remember…..  share what Shriners Hospitals have to offer                        
with someone you know, with neighbors, your place of  
worship, your social organizations, with schools. You’re 
initial contact may make the difference in a child’s life!

Here are the medical situations that our hospitals can                     
address to help patients.Keeping it handy helps us be                    
prepared to show the many ways we help children.  
•	 Burn injuries, rehabilitation and reconstruction
•	 Orthopedic conditions associated with cerebral 		
	 palsy
•	 Cleft lip and palate
•	 Congenital or acquired facial deformities
•	 Spinal Cord Injuries
•	 Sports Injuries
•	 Diseases of the bones, joints, spine and muscles: 
                                                                                                          
Scoliosis (curvature of the spine) and other spinal                               
deformities; Spina bifida; Osteogenesis imperfecta (brit-
tle bone disease); Limb length deficiencies; Club foot;                         
Dislocated hips and other hip disorders; Legg-Calvé-Perthes 
disease; Juvenile idiopathic arthritis; Hand deformities and 
disorders; Dysplasia of the bones and joints

We are continuing to update our Hospital Unit member 
list.  If we can help with your questions, please contact me:  
Doug Brouwer, 260-672-3072 or brouwerdr@aol.com.

What a privilege and blessing to be a Shriner……  

Doug Brouwer
Hospital Unit Secretary

Hospital Unit
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Nobles
	
Our member and GLSA Legion of Honor 2nd Lt. Commander                                                                                                          
Ron Buskirk took a picture of the LOH members for the                          
International Legion of Honor Year Book.
		
Any member of Mizpah who has received an honorable                     
discharge or presently serving in the Armed Forces can apply 
for membership in the Legion of Honor.

Some Causality Statistics of Vietnam Conflict

Of the 58220 Casualties
40934 was killed in action
9107 was accidental
5299 died of wounds
1201 declared dead
938 illnesses
382 self-inflicted
236 homicides
91 presumed (body remains not recovered)
32 presumed (body remains recovered)

38224 was Army
14844 was Marine Corps
2586 was Air Force
2559 was Navy
7 was Coast Guard

48717 Enlisted men
6731 Officers
1622 Undefined

1534 was from Indiana
65 was from Fort Wayne

The worst Causality years 
1968 there was 16899 casualties
1969 there was 11780 casualties
1967 there was 11363 casualties
1966 there was 6350 casualties
1970 there was 6173 casualties
1971 there was 2414 casualties
1965 there was 1928 casualties
	
	
2nd Lt. Commander
Roger Beck

Legion of Honor Service Units
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Mizpah Shrine 

Annual  
Golf Outing 

 

Thursday, June 16, 2016 

 

Eagle Glen Golf Course 

 

125 S. Eagle Glen Trail 
Columbia City, IN 46725 

 

Registration Starting — 12:00 Noon 
 

Shotgun Start — 1:00 P.M. 
 

Four Man Scramble—$60.00 Per Man 
 

* Includes * 
  

             *18 Holes of Golf & Cart       *Free Gift 
 *Three Beverage Tickets                                        * Rib and Chicken Dinner 

  Registration Form  
(Please submit by June 10) 

 

   1st Golfer’s Name___________________________________________________        

   2nd Golfer’s Name  _________________________________________________  
 
 

   3rd Golfer’s Name __________________________________________________  
 
 

   4th Golfer’s Name __________________________________________________  
 

Send Registrations to:   brooks.targgart@lfg.com  or  drtarggart@embarqmail.com  

For more Information Contact 

Brooks Targgart (260) 450-8277      or    Duane Targgart (260) 349-8269) 

Shriners, Scottish Rites, York Rites, Masons & Prospective Masons 
INVITED 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 20 21

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

29 30 31

Chanters               
Directors Staff               

Class Directors

Bagpipers                  
Flying Shriners 
Kosciusko SC                 
LaGrange SC  
Randolph SC

                          
Band                   
Horse Patrol

Radio Unit

                          
Band                   
LOH

                       
Band                           
Blackford  Co                                                          
Whitley Co 

Calliopers                  
Clowns                   
Khybers

                          
Band                   
Elkhart SC 
Mizmur SC

Chanters               

Chanters               
Vettes             
Yoshi        

Antique Power 
Car Club             
Chanters      

Bagpipers            
Eel River SC                     
Hapzim                                
Media Unit     
Wabash SC 

Bagpipers                  
Shrine Stated Mtg                
Dinner 6:15 pm                  

Clown Serve     
Mtg 7pm

Nile Stated                 
Mtg 7pm

Bagpipers                       
Jay Co SC 
Hospital Unit                         
Pokagon SC                       

Screening Clinic  
Harlan 1-3pm

Van Scheduler 
Mtg 6:30pm

Divan Mtg 5pm                       
Ladies Mtg

CoHo Salmon 
Derby

Mother-
Daughter                        
Brunch                 

10am - 12pm

Potentate’s Ball 
5:30pm - ??

Divan Mtg 5pm                       
Ladies Mtg

Ladies Party 
5pm

Nile Party 5pm

CoHo Salmon 
Derby

CoHo Salmon 
Derby

Potentate’s 
Birthday
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Club Units
Nobles;
Some of you have missed good fun and great food with our 
ladies at our ladies night. We also had a card party hosted 
by Br Paul Fox and his lovely lady Carolyn great fun there. 
Come enjoy the next lady night with and I am sure that you 
will see what I mean. 
                                                                                                              
For your information at our last meeting we had a motion                      
to suspend our dues for the year 2016. We decided to start 
working on our scooters and trailer at our next  meeting and 
start getting ready for the parade route. Br Larry has been 
working on our Parade schedule he  has 13 parades there 
now with more to check on. We know that we will probably 
not make them all but we will sure be at the ones we can. 
Lets  be careful and get out there and have some fun.
                                                                                                       
Thank you
Bob Kendall 

Mizmur Scooter Patrol

Whitley Co Shrine Club
The Elephant Ear season is just around the corner.                       
So far the schedule looks like this:
May 7 is Dough Party
June 14 is setup in Busco.
June 15 to June 18 is Turtle Days
June 20 is setup in Columbia City
June 21 to June 25 is OSD
July 4 is Fireworks in Columbia City

The Dough Party will be held at the storage building 
on Airport Road.  We plan on starting at 8 am.  Due to 
the declining hours in the operation of the Elephant Ear 
Trailer, I will be reducing our inventory on flour and pop. 
With that in mind the preparation of our product should 
take about two hours.

The March monthly meeting resulted in the WCSC                     
voting to purchase a small trailer for the storing and 
hauling of equipment to and from festivals and events.  
The hauling of equipment in the Elephant Ear Trailer 
or hanging out the back of Pick-up Trucks was not only 
a safety concern of the Club but it was also causing                                           
unnecessary damage to the trailer and other equipment 
we use for the operation.  The trailer is an enclosed 
model which will eliminate the need to unload every-
thing when an event is over.  The less we have to handle 
the equipment the better off we are: (I think a lot of the 
Nobles know what I am talking about) 
  
We all know what it takes to make this a successful year 
of Ears.  Please help out President Bill Auer by taking 
the initiative to call and schedule yourself for a shift or 
two this year.  Thanking you in advance for your support 
and thoughtfulness for the Whitley County Shrine Club.

Upcoming Dates:
> May 26– Monthly meeting 
> No monthly meeting in June

Ken Lundquist
Secretary/Treasurer

PHILIP H. LARMORE
Attorney At Law

202 W. Berry St, Suite 330                            
Fort Wayne, IN 46802-2244                                                    

Phone: (260) 420-3461                   
Fax: (260) 420-4240

Email:                                       
larmorelawoffice@frontier.com
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Daughters of the Nile
Ladies of the Household
So many fun and exciting things are happening in Nile - I 
hope you are planning to join in on the fun!   We had a 
wonderful Nile Birthday party in April, lots of fun and 
friends with a good game of Bunco to keep things lively.  
Thank you to my amazing committee for all of your help 
and planning to make this such a nice day for all!
                                                                                                              
In May, we will have our Mother's Day Brunch on May 
14th, beginning at 10am.  Meet us at the Botanical Gar-
dens for a Brunch, then a stroll through the gardens.  There 
will be a photographer available to take your picture - you 
with the special women in your life! It's going to be a nice  
relaxing morning before you head home to get ready for 
the Potentate's Ball that evening!  Please contact Carroll                                                                                               
Nichols with your reservations cjnichols34@aol.com.  
$15.00 per person includes your breakfast as well as                      
entrance into the Gardens.  You will also receive a picture 
to take home as a memory of your day.  Please plan to join 
us!
                                                                                                            
We will be selling onions this year to help the Mizpah 
Shrine in their Transportation Fundraiser!  The onions are 
expected to arrive the first week of May, so plan to get out 
there and sell those onions!  Each bag sold is money to help 
get those children to the Shrine Hospital...what a wonderful 
cause!
                                                                                                                
Our first Bingo of the year is going to be May 19th - 
that's a Thursday night, beginning at 6pm.  There will be                                 
refreshments and munchies - as well as lots of fun.  Come 
on out and play Bingo with us!  It's always a fun evening 
when we get together. 

Supreme Session in Indianapolis is coming up quickly 
- are you getting excited??  Hopefully you have all your 
reservations made and you are ready to go!  Even if you 
are not going for the entire week, you can come down for 
the weekend and watch the performances and Installation.  
Contact our Princess Recorder if you have any questions.  
This is an great opportunity to see all the other Temples 
while they are so close to us - if you are able to go, I                                                                                                        
encourage you to take the opportunity to drive to                                  
Indianapolis to attend Supreme.....it's an unforgettable 
experience!
                                                                                                                        
I hope to see you at the May Stated Session - the last                        
meeting of this season is May 11th.  For my officers, there 
will be practices over the "dark season" as we prepare for 
the Supreme Queen visit in July, but this will be our last 
official meeting until next Fall.  Please join us for dinner at 
5pm in Mildred's Lounge before the meeting, which starts 
at 7pm.  If anyone needs to contact me, you can call or text 
me at 260-519-2029.  I look forward to seeing you all soon.
                                                                                                                     
In Nile Love,
Karen, Queen 2016
                                                                                                                      
I've seen dreams that move the mountains
Hope that doesn't ever end
Even when the sky is falling
I've seen miracles just happen
Silent prayers get answered
Broken hearts become brand new
That's what faith can do

Saturday, May 14th                                                                  
Ft Wayne Botanical Gardens                                     

10:00am - 12 noon

Spend the morning with your mom, daughter, 
granddaughter, or other important women in 
your life!  Brunch at the Botanical Gardens, 
stroll through the Conservatory and enjoy 
the flowers, and have your picture taken to                                      
remember the day.  Every guest will receive a 
framed photo as a gift.  Reservations to Carroll 
Nichols by May 6th (260)432-5132 or by emailing                                
cjnichols@aol.com.  $15.00 per person.                                                                        
(includes entry into the Conservatory)

All Ladies and their guests 
are invited to attend - do not 
need to be a Nile member
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MIZPAH SHRINE LADIES PARTY

THURSDAY, MAY 26, 2016                  

                                                                                                                                
DOORS OPEN AT 4:30 P.M. FOR SOCIAL TIME

DINNER WILL BE AT 5:30 P.M.  

DON’T MISS THE SPECIAL ENTERTAINMENT WE HAVE PLANNED FOR YOU 

 FOR RESERVATIONS CALL 260-426-4543                                                         
BY MAY 16TH!!

Order forms can be turned in to any Divan Lady or to the Mizpah Shrine office.  
Thank you for your donation to the Mizpah Shrine Transportation Fund
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COMMERCIAL            
WAREHOUSE & 
CARTAGE, INC

Gregg Parrish, President

Phone: (260) 426-7825

3402 Meyer Road                     
Fort Wayne, IN

Black Camel - March 2016
Noble	  		  Age	     Yrs of 		
					         Svc
Charles R Cowens		  75		  33
David G Cserep		  76		  15
M. Russell Fahl		  85		  15
Marvin J Freeman		  63		  12
Kenneth F Hibler		  90		  58
Robert L Leamon		  67		  40
Arthur Shull, Jr		  82		  50
Charles L Stoner		  85		  18
Max P Weismantel MSA	 91		  45

AALifts
Alternative Accessibility LIfts

For Life’s Ups and Downs

Steve Cowan
Managing Partner

4830 Jean Drive ° Fort Wayne, IN 46825                          
Tel: 260-482-5555 ° Fax: 260-482-5785                           

email: aes12@earthlink.net 
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Mizpah Shrine Golf Outing for Ladies

All proceeds benefit the Mizpah Transportation Fund

Thursday, July 14, 2016
Rain or Shine - Shotgun start at 8:30 am

Eel River Golf  Course
1265 North  950 East

Churubusco, IN  46723
(260) 693.3464

Cost $50.00 per person                                                               
Entry fee includes green fees, cart, lunch and 

lots of  fun!  Open to all Lady Golfers

List your  team members below:

Registration deadline: July 8, 2016

Please complete the registration form and mail with your check to:                                                  
Mizpah Shrine, 1015 Memorial Way, Fort Wayne IN 46805

Name Phone #

Name Phone #

Name Phone #

Name Phone #
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100 Million Club                  
March 2016

Give $100 and Feel Like A Million
Join the Shriner’s $100 Million Club

With your gift, you will receive a certificate and will be entitled to purchase and wear the $100 Million 
Club tassel holder ($10) on your fez.  Not only will you e participating in the “WORLD’S GREATEST 

PHILANTHROPY”   but also in the “WORLD’S PUREST CHARITY”

____ I would like to make a cash contribution at this time of at least $100, which is tax deductible

         Please make your check payable to: SHRINERS HOSPITAL FOR CHILDREN

____ I would like to make a contribution using my credit card.                                                                                                                                            
           Include credit card number & expiration date (MC, Visa, Discover)

CERTIFICATE INFORMATION
Person Donating_____________________________________                                                            
Unless specified otherwise, will also be the main name on certificate

           In Memory of/ Honor of (circle one) _______________________________
How would you like to receive your certificate?                                                                                                                

( ) Pick up in office – framed (  ) Stated Meeting – frame  (  )  Mail to:______________                                                                                                                               
Mizpah Shrine,  1015 Memorial Way, Fort Wayne, IN 46805                                                                                                                                            

recorder@mizpahshrine.com     260-426-4543     (fax) 260-426-4544

Mizpah Bagpipers			   In Memory of David Frazier
Huntington St Bar & Grill	 In Honor of the Bagpipers
Verliz & Joan Yarger		  In Honor of the Children
Eel River Shrine Club		  In Memory of Bob Quick
Kraig & Trois Hart			  In Memory of Kae Grimm
Jane Drummer			   In Memory of Kae Grimm
Jamez Azbell			   In Memory of Kae Grimm
Brett & Debra Baugh		  In Memory of Kae Grimm
Phil & Carol Maggart		  In Memory of Max Weismantel
Mizpah Foot Patrol		  In Memory of Ron Grove
Ronald L Parker			   In Memory of Joyce A Parker
Mike & Josie Stanley		  In Memory of Harry MacDonald
Ray & Nancy Moore		  In Honor of Our Children                                                                                                                                         
                                                                       & Grandchildren
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Mizpah Shrine 
PETITION FOR INITIATION AND MEMBERSHIP

1015 Memorial Way
Fort Wayne, IN 46805

(260) 426-4543
recorder@mizpahshrine.com           www.mizpahshrine.com

Name_______________________  ______________________   _________       Date___________________
                   Last                                                                                 First                        MI 
Residence Address____________________________________________________________________
City________________________________________  St ______________   Zip __________________
Mailing Address (if different than Residence)_______________________________________________
City_______________________________________    St ______________   Zip___________________
Home Phone (_____) ____________________  Work Phone (____) ____________________
Cell Phone (____) _______________________  Email ___________________________________
Date of Birth____________________________ Birthplace________________________________
Occupation _____________________________ Lady’s Name _____________________________
Hobbies_________________________________________________________________________

To the Illustrious Potentate, Officers, and Members of Mizpah Shriners of Fort Wayne, Indiana: I, the undersigned,   
hereby declare that I am a Master Mason in Good Standing of ______________________Lodge#___________________ 
of ____________________________(city and State)
I further represent that I have never applied for said order, nor have I, to the best of my knowledge, been rejected by any 
other Shrine oasis.  If I be found worthy and my request granted, I promise to conform to all the ceremonies, engagements, 
constitution, regulations and edicts of the Imperial Council together with those of Mizpah Shriners.
                  
                       ______________________________________________________________  ___________________
                                                                                                       signature                               date

Recommended and Vouched for on the Honor of:
First Sponsor_______________________________________  Dues Card # _______________
Second Sponsor____________________________________    Dues Card # _______________

Ceremonial & Initiation Fee: 
Spring Ceremonial      $250  *includes 2016 dues          Additional $75 for Jeweled Fez
Fall Ceremonial           $250  *includes 2017 dues          Additional $75 for Jeweled Fez   

FOR OFFICE ONLY
Payment date________________  Check #__________________  Amount ___________________
MC/Visa/Discover: ________________________________________ Exp Date_______________
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4 Trips to Chicago                           
4 Patient 

Elkhart Co

Drivers:     
Grant Humberger                  

Dale McDowell                              
Bill Roose                                          
Jim Sawyer

4 Trips to Chicago                                                                                 
5 Patient 

Grant/                   
Blackford

Drivers:     
Roger Beck                                            

Larry & Jenny Chapel                                
Bob Crispen                                  

Roy Eib                                       
Larry Leach                         
John Silves                            

LaGrange/                        
Steuben

Tom & Karen Culler                                                                   
Jim Hillman                     

Chuck & Dawn Miller                      
Jim Keeslar                                 
Don Shively             

Gary Soblotne                     
Paul Wilson

9 Trips to Chicago                           
10 Patient 
Drivers:     

4 Trips to Chicago                             
1 Trip to Lutheran  

5 Patient 

Noble Co

Drivers:     
    Jerry Babb                                

Jim Boone                           
Terry Bradner                                                  
Bob Dumford                         

Bob Evers                                  
John Harlan                                                         
Don Mort                                    

Larry Stoner

Elkhart                                                  
Neil Pittenger - 574-215-2603                                            

Bill Roose - 574-361-7922

Grant/Blackford Co                
Roger Beck  - 765-674-5831                                           
John Silves  -  765-661-5011                          

Fort Wayne Area                              
Jerry Willman - 260-483-4226                     
Chuck Notter - 260-799-4168                                                                   

   LaGrange/Steuben                             
Don Shively - 260-833-4884                                         
Jim Boss  -  260-350-8302 

Chuck Miller  -  260-854-2964                                           
Noble Co                                   

Terry Bradner - 574-457-6441 

Mizpah Van Schedulers
The Nobles and their Ladies                                              

listed for the various areas drove 
Mizpah Shrine Vans transporting                                                                 

patients and their parents to Chicago                           
or Cincinnati

Fort Wayne
15 Trips to Chicago                                         

2 Trips to Cincinnati                  
23 Patients 
Drivers:     

Paul Barker 
Doug Brouwer                                                                
Gene Caryer  

John Coleman                       
Bob Crispen                          
Tom Culler                                             

Jake Dermott                               
Fred Diehl                      
Bob Evers                                                                 
Jim Gentry                                            
Hal Harting                                     

Jeff Hire                                                                  

Phil Hoopingarner                                   
Bill Kaiser                                   

Robert Kloepping                                 
Jim Kyler                                 

Paul Lopshire                           
Bill Murray                            
Kevin Myers                                                    
Chuck Notter                                  

Barry Richards                              
Joe Rockwell                             

Ellis Ryan                                
Jerry Willman

Van Schedulers Meeting                                                                             
Monday May 16th                                                      

Mizpah Shrine Center                                                                                                         
6:30pm



Sportsman’s 
Raffle

4th                  
Annual

Saturday, Sept 17th   
GET YOUR TICKETS NOW! 

AVAILABLE FROM ANY          
SHRINER OR BY CALLING        

260-422-7122 or 260-740-2695

The 2016 Raffle tickets are in. Nobles can pick 
up tickets at the Circus office or by calling Steve 
Cowan at 260-740-2695.
                                                                                          
Upon request a committee member will attend 
your monthly meeting. The Committee member 
will provide raffle tickets for distribution and                
answer questions concerning the details and 
procedures of this year’s event. As in the past,                                                                                   
we will have tickets available at Stated Meetings.
Club and unit presidents will be given the                               
procedure in mid May. They will be contacted by 
US Mail.
                                                                                          
Remember to contact Steve Cowan at the number                                                                    
above to secure your club/unit raffle item.  As 
in the past we will allow each unit to raffle an 
item of their choosing. To insure raffle prizes 
are not duplicated, please call or contact a Raffle 
committee member to get your prize on the list. 
The committee would like all prizes to have a                             
sportsman’s theme...
                                                                                            
New easier to understand directions will be 
provided for club/unit accounting this year.                          
Last year’s accounting method proved to be 
cumbersome and did not provide the necessary 
information.
                                                                                                
Include our state raffle number when printing 
tickets. The state raffle number is 139960 and 
the drawing date is September 17, 2016. This 
information must be included to allow us to be in 
compliance with Indiana Gaming regulations.
The Grand Prize is a Sig Sauer 516 Custom. It 
will be available to use as a ticket selling tool in 
Mid May. The Gun needs to be signed out to an 
individual person’s possession to safeguard its 
use.
                                                                                                     
The committee wishes to thank every Noble for 
their involvement with this year’s event.
                                                                                                 
Mizpah Shrine Sportsman’s Raffle,                                            
IN License No. 139960

Sportsman Raffle
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